
ST MARY'S PRIMARY SCHOOL
& Cill Chluana Parish Nursery

123 Granemore Road
Tassagh
Co. Armagh
BT602NJ

Tel: 028 3753 8018
Fax: 028 3753 8018

Principal: Mr. Patrick Mallon

Dear Parent,

We intend to start cycling proficiency for the Primary 7 children on Wednesday, 17th April, and for the
scheme to last into early June. These dates may be prone to change occasionally, and indeed, we may
find that the children need extra tuition.

The dates and times are as follows:
Wed 17th April Tue 21't May
Tue 23rd April Wed 22nd May
Wed 24th April Tuesday 28th May
Tue 30th April Wed 29th May
Wed 1st May
Tue 14th May * Test 4th June*
Wed 15thMay

All times for cycling
proficiency will be
3.00pm until 4.00pm.
on Tuesdays and 2.30-
3.30 on Wednesdays.

All children should have a sound, fully-working bicycle, which has a working bell, and should have his/her
own helmet.

If children are cycling to and from school, may we ask that they are warned about being safe on the
roads and that they cycle straight home after the lesson?

Thanking you

E Magee


